Letters to the Editor

Protecting Constitutional Rights

To The Editor:

е

(e

as

e.

of

n

a

77

The Monmouth County Prosecutor and staff have once again taken a bold leadership role in human relations by developing a racial profiling policy and designing steps to correct a law enforcement practice that violates constitutional rights of a select group of people.

The Monmouth County Human Relations Commission applauds the collaboration among our law enforcement agencies and many concerned citizens who represented the leadership in our churches, fraternities, sororities, public schools, colleges and organizations at a public forum held June 28, 1999 to discuss this issue. A second public meeting will be held in April.

The communication and outreach practices taken by this group of law enforcement administrators and the community-at-large demonstrates that working together for the common good of all people can produce positive change and foster good will. Dr. Martin Luther King reminds us that "Sooner or later, all the people of the world will have to discover a way to live together in peace. We must evolve for all human conflict a method which rejects revenge, aggression and retaliation."

Our county law enforcement leadership has responded with dignity, honor and concern. Thereby, the Human Relations Commission calls upon all of our citizens to let the bells of peace ring out as we start the new

The two Ruer Timer

millennium. We believe that our most important resources in 2000 and beyond will be our people and how well we can work and live together peacefully.

Congratulations to the Monmouth County Chiefs of Police Association and the Monmouth County Prosecutor's Office.

Janice G. Sweeney, Chairperson
Monmouth County Human Relations,
Commission

Freehold:

8 INDEPENDENT, JANUARY 19, 2000

LETTERS

Commission applauds anti-profiling effort

he Monmouth County prosecutor and staff have once again taken a bold leadership role in human relations by developing a racial profiling policy and designing steps to correct a law enforcement practice that violates the constitutional rights of a select group of people.

The Monmouth County Human Relations Commission applauds the collaboration among our law enforcement agencies and many concerned citizens who represented leadership in our churches, fraternities, sororities, public schools, colleges and organizations at a public forum held on June 28 to discuss this issue. A second public meeting will be held in April 2000.

The communication and outreach practices taken by this group of law enforcement administrators and the community-at-large - demonstrates that working together for the common good of all people can produce positive change and foster good will. Dr. Martin Luther King reminds us that, "sooner or later, all the people of the world will have to discover a way to live together in peace. We must evolve for all human conflict a method which rejects revenge, aggression and retaliation."

Our country law enforcement leadership has responded with dignity, honor and concern. Thereby, the Human Relations Commission calls upon all of our citizens to let the bells of peace ring out as we start the new millennium. We believe that our most important resources in 2000 and beyond will be our people and how well we can work and live together peacefully.

Congratulations to the Monmouth Count Chiefs of Police Association and the Monmouth County Prosecutor's Office.

Janice G. Sweeney, Chairwoman Monmouth County Human Relations Commission Freehold